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COMMITTEE REPORTS

Coalition Commenced August 21st, 2013

Initial Coalition Meeting held July 2nd, 2014

Coalition Goals:

•	 To improve customer service and transparency with the utilities in Permian 

•	 To ensure the Permian Basin has the appropriate transmission and distribution capacity to serve the 
Producers needs long term

The Coalition had a face to face meeting with ONCOR on February 16, 2018 at their office in Stanton.  We 
discussed several topics ranging from service quality, reliability, construction standards and the new 
Sharyland merger.  Response from ONCOR was fair, with few returned deliverables.  We are currently 
working through follow-up as a group and planning the face-to-face with TNMP for June 13, 2018 in 
Midland.

Next Coalition meeting is scheduled for May 16, 2018 at Oxy’s office in Midland at 10:00 am.




